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Comments: Thank you for taking our comments about the Environmental Assessment of the Nooksack

Vegetation Management Project. We appreciate that the Forest service is open to alternatives to the original

project scope. The public is very concerned about this area and the need to protect our watershed from the

damage caused by the outdated system of clear cutting. We believe that a comprehensive Environmental Impact

Statement should be a requirement before proceeding on such a large project. If anything is to happen there we

support the area to be managed following practices in Alternative 2 of the EA.

Thank you for considering the public's concerns as we learn to manage our natural resources with an eye to

environmental impacts and future generations.

 

 


